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Updated NCOA'"“® MPE Performance Requirements
Primary Audience: NCOA“"™ MPE Developer and Data User Licensees

The NCOA""™ MPE Data User Licensee Performance Requirements (section 8.8.4) and
MPE Developer Software Performance Requirements (section 12.5.4) have been
updated with the following language under the Notification via Returned Mailpiece
section:

For mailpieces that are returned to the customer, Licensees may have the
option to spray the Intelligent Mail barcode on mailpieces that have
updated COA information or suppress the Intelligent Mail barcode from
the mailpieces and only spray the new address information.

If you have any questions regarding this updated language, contact the Licensing
Department at 800-589-5766 or ncoalink@usps.gov.




